THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY

SUPPLY AND SERVICES CONTRACT No. 1 OF 2019 — SECTION 5

SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF WATER METERS, DIRT TRAPS, STANDPIPES AND PLASTIC
WATER STORAGE TANKS

CANCELLATION OF TENDER

The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract that appeared in The llanga newspaper on 10
December 2018 refers.

This Notice serves to inform all prospective tenderers that the above tender has been cancelled.
The tender will be re-advertised in due course and you are hereby invited to tender.

Further information to the above may be obtained from Vinay Mohanlal on Telephone No. 033 —
392 2852 or e-mail address vinay.mohanlal@msunduzi.gov.za.
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